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Dear Team Bayview, 
 

OUT OF ZONE ENROLMENTS 
Our out of zone enrolments will be opening on 
Monday 2nd September. If you are interested in 
applying for an out of zone position please 
download the out of zone intention to enrol form 
from our website: www.bayview.school.nz  
The Bayview Board of Trustees has decided to 
allow for only 35 out of zone places. Please note if 
we receive more than 35 applications we will have 
to go to a ballot according to the following priorities 
(set by the Ministry of Education) 
Applicants are accepted in this order: 
1. First priority must be given to any applicant 

who is accepted for enrolment in a special 
programme (please note this does not apply at 
Bayview School). 

2. Second priority must be given to any applicant 
who is the sibling of a current student of the 
school. 

3. Third priority must be given to any applicant 
who is a child of a former student of the school. 

4. Forth priority must be given to any applicant 
who is a child of a former student of the school. 

5. Fifth priority must be given to any applicant 
who is either a child of an employee of the 
board of trustees or a child of a member of the 
board of the school. 

6. Sixth priority must be given to all other 
applicants. 

If the Board of trustees receives fewer applications 
than there are places available, all applicants will be 
enrolled. 
If you currently live within our school zone and have 
a child starting school at any time during the 2020 
academic year, please fill in the intention to enrol 
form to help us with future planning. 
Our enrolment zone can be found on our website or 
there is a copy in the office. 
NEW PLAYGROUND 
The Ministry of Education have all the paperwork so 
we are now waiting on permission to proceed. 
Fingers crossed this will be completed quickly so 
that we can have the playground installed and 
ready for the 2020 school year. 
 DAFFODIL DAY 
Our annual daffodil day where we raise funds for 
child cancer is scheduled for Friday 30th August. We 
have asked the children what they would like to do 
this year and they have voted through our token 
system for a schoolwide scavenger hunt! Mrs 
Davids is organising this. She has sent a separate 
note home asking for donations of home baking to 
sell. If you can help please email Elleen at 
elleend@bayview.school.nz   
 

KICKSTART BREAKFAST CLUB 
Some of our fabulous senior students set up the 
KickStart breakfast club with the support of 
Sanitarium and Fonterra. This is a child led initiative 
which has a few parent volunteers who give their 
time to support some mornings. On Friday 23rd 
August some of the heads of Fonterra and the 
KickStart Breakfast crew came to Bayview to see 
this in action. They chose Bayview because our 
breakfast club is child driven whereas at other 
schools it is adult driven. 
A big thank you especially to Kat Low and John 
Nicholson who provided some ‘extras’ for this 
special event. 
Moving forward the breakfast club will be providing 
milos only on a Wednesday and yoghurt and fruit 
only on Fridays. These things will complement the 
weetbix and milk supplied to the school. 
Breakfast club opens at around 8.20am each 
morning and cleans up at around 8.50am. Anyone 
is welcome to attend. 
INTERSCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY 
On Tuesday 20th August our interschool cross 
country team came home with some silverware! For 
the first time in 19 years (since 2000) we won the 
Glenfield Interschool Cross Country. A huge thank 
you to Mrs Cray and her army of parent helpers who 
went with the team and supported the victory! The 
trophy is in the trophy cabinet by the radio station. 
ASB BANK HOMELOANS 
Did you know that if you or someone you know 
takes out a home loan with the ASB Bank of 
$25,000 or more, then you can nominate Bayview 
School and we will receive $500. No it is not added 
on to your loan! It is simply an easy way for you to 
donate to the school. Please let your friends and 
family know as you do not have to have a child at 
Bayview for the donation to be applied. 
PARENT HELPERS 
A big thank you to the parents and friends of 
Bayview School who have offered their help with 
production things. We have had some people help 
create props, others sorting costumes, wonderful 
parents ensuring there is food available for the kids 
and adults to eat each night, and parents giving up 
time on the evenings of the production to help with 
preparation! This is a community event and 
something I know we will all be very proud of. 
Please note that there are only 380 tickets available 
for each performance and it is normal for us to sell 
out each show. Please do not leave it to the last 
minute to buy your tickets as we do not want you to 
be disappointed. 
26 days until the first performance! EEK!! 

Di and the Team Bayview Staff 
 

PRODUCTION 2019 

 “Found” 
Important dates for production ‘19 
15/8 – T shirts on sale via EZlunch or 
from the office. 
15/8 – Pre ordered dinners for 
children for production nights 
available on EZlunch 
26/8 – Tickets on sale from the office 
or via EZlunch. Adults >14 years $15, 
Child $5. 
30/8 – last day to order Production T 
shirts. 
19/9 – whole school dress rehearsal 
during school time. 
23/9 – full run through of production 
during school time 
24/9 -26/9 – production evenings. 
Please remember your child is 
involved in all performances. They 
will need to be dropped off and picked 
up by an adult for each evening 
performance. 
There will be a range of food and 
drinks available for the audience to 
purchase before each performance.  
There are lots of notices being sent 
home at the moment around 
production so please keep checking 
your childs bag for these. 
Another way your child’s teacher will 
contact you is via seesaw so please 
ensure you have this on your phone 
or device. 

 
Dates for diaries 

Choir / kapa haka 
performing for stroke 
victims 

29/8 

OUT OF ZONE 
ENROLMENTS OPEN 

2/9 

Daffodil Day 30/8 

New Entrant Enrolment 
day 

9/9 

Rippa Rugby day 2 12/9 

BOT mtg 6pm 12/9 

Whole school dress 
rehearsal 

19/9 

Matinee performance 23/9 

Production evening 24/9 

Production evening 25/9 

Production evening 26/9 

End of term 3 2pm 27/9 

Term 4 begins 14/10 
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School Notices 

Welcome to our new pupils: 
 

 
 

Caleb Hughes, Jessica 

Booth, Samuel Kurukaanga 
 

We know you will enjoy your time at 
Bayview School!  

 

FOUND 
 

Order Your T-shirt now 
T-shirts can be worn to 

school on Fridays 
during Term 4 

 

Childs size: $20 
Adults size: $25 

 
Money and order forms 
must be in by tomorrow 

30th August 2019 
Pay by cash, eftpos or 

on ezlunch 
 

Assemblies 
We hold our school assemblies every 

FOUND PRODUCTION 

Friday from 9 a.m., and you are 

welcome to come and celebrate our 

successes and enjoy items put on by 

learning groups.   The timetable is: 
 

30th August           Pikorua 

6th September       Kauanuanu 

13th September     Harakeke 

20th September     Pikorua 
 

Classrooms are in the following 

Professional Learning Groups: 

Pikorua  Habitats  2, 13, 15, 17 

Kauanuanu Habitats  5, 18, 19, 20 

Harakeke Habitats  1, 6, 12, 14, 16 

Our School Production tickets are now 

on sale. 

Production nights are the 24th, 25th and 

26th of September. 
 

Adult tickets are $15 and child tickets 0 – 13 are $5 
(under 2s are free as long as they are sitting on an adults 

lap) 
 

Meals for the production children are now available to 
pre-order for each night from $5 on ezlunch under. 

Hotdogs Tuesday, Subway Wednesday & Pizza 
Thursday 

Bayview Community 

Centre Photography 

Workshop 
Saturday 31st August 2.30pm-4pm 

 

Simon from Mr Maude Photography is 

hosting a photography workshop. This 

will cover some basic tips and tricks to 

take a good photo. Happening at the 

Bayview Community Centre. Then if 

you want to enter the Bayview 

Photography Competition entries are 

open until 9th September 2019 

 

www.mrmaudephotography.com 

Community News 

 

 

 



 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 



 


